THE BARCLAY

ONE HUNDRED ELEVEN EAST FORTY-EIGHTH STREET
NEW YORK

WARREN T. MONTGOMERY

PRIVATE OFFICE
MANAGING DIRECTOR

1930

Dear Sir Arthur;

In reply to your letter of June sixth,
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I have heard of Marsh but I have never met him
nor am I ac nted at first hand with his worke
opinion about
him, but if the chool have
recommended him, I ar ite sure that it will be
all right.
#ith kind

Yours sincerely,

ol

SiI‘ nrthur x‘-CuI‘I‘ie,G.C.L‘_.G.,[ 6 '2.

Le've D
MeGill University,
Montreal.




